
This Notice is provided pursuant to Rule 6 (eff. 2.27.18 Promulgation Order 18-002-001). 

AMENDED NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING  
 

March 3, 2020 
 

Håfa Adai Members!  Please note that the date for the 2020 GBA Annual Meeting has been moved 
to the following date: 

 
Date:    Friday, March 27, 2020 
    
Program:   News Update 
 
Location:   T.B.D. (further information will be sent via email) 

 
The Board of Governors will be providing you an update on the work in progress from April 30, 2019 
to present.  We have exciting news to present!  All participants will receive 1.0 CLE general credit for 
attending the Annual Meeting.  
 
If you haven’t already been issued your GBA ID, you can do so at the Annual Meeting.  

 
 

Senseramente, 

 

JACQUELINE TAITANO TERLAJE 
President 
 


